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RECOMMENDATION

1. Notes the content of the report

1. Parks and Green Space Delivery Programme 2017/18

The Council is making considerable savings over the next 5 years and, as 
outlined in the new corporate strategy, this will have an impact on levels of 
investment in parks. It is proposed, therefore, that only those projects fully 
funded by Section 106, Community Infrastructure Levy or other forms of 
external funding such as charitable trusts will be included in the 2017/18  
parks play and access programmes. This has significantly affected the Parks 
and Green Space Delivery Programme 2017/18 that had been prepared 
earlier this year based on NP priorities 

Appendix 9a is the new Parks Delivery Programme, broken down into 3 
sections; 

1. Play projects that now require funding 

2. Access projects that now require funding 

3. Projects where funding has already been agreed by NPs 
(s106/CIL/other external funds)

Those schemes which have not been allocated funds by the Neighbourhood 
Partnership will not proceed unless alternative funding, such as s106, CIL or 
other forms of external funding, for them is found.


